
Dear Councillor 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally object to the proposed quarry 
development at Lea Castle Farm, and I wish to raise my concerns regarding the 
significant risks this project poses to our local community, particularly in terms of 
health hazards and the environmental impact on our green belt land. 

Health Concerns for Local Children and Families 

One of my primary concerns is the potential health risks associated with the operation 
of the quarry, particularly to the children who live and study in this area. As a parent, I 
am deeply concerned about the long-term effects of dust, air pollution, and noise from 
the quarry on our children's well-being. Studies have shown that air pollution from 
quarry activities can exacerbate respiratory problems, particularly in children, and 
increase the risk of asthma and other related conditions. In addition, the constant noise 
and disruption could have a detrimental effect on the mental health and quality of life 
for local families, particularly those living in close proximity to the site. 

Inappropriate Development on Green Belt Land 

Secondly, I wish to emphasize that Lea Castle Farm lies within designated green belt 
land, which is specifically protected to preserve open spaces and prevent urban sprawl. 
Allowing a quarry to be developed on such land is not only contrary to the principles of 
green belt protection but also sets a dangerous precedent for further encroachment on 
our valuable natural environment. The green belt serves to provide a vital buffer 
between urban areas and the countryside, offering both environmental and recreational 
benefits to the local community. The proposed quarry would irrevocably damage this 
landscape, impacting local wildlife and diminishing the quality of life for residents who 
rely on this green space for recreation, mental well-being, and aesthetic value. 

Call to Action 

I respectfully urge you to consider the long-term consequences of this quarry 
development and its potential harm to our children’s health, the local environment, and 
the integrity of the green belt. I believe there are alternative locations that would be 
more suitable for such a project, where these negative impacts could be mitigated more 
effectively. 

I would be grateful if you could take these concerns into account when reviewing the 
proposal, and I trust that you will act in the best interests of our community. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely 

Thanks 
Emily Smith


